
Health workers in further action over workloads
 Germany 

Members of the services union ver.di have taken strike action in three hospitals as 
part of the union's campaign to tackle excessive workloads in the sector. The 
targeted hospitals in Düsseldorf, Ottweiler in Saarland and Dachau, near Munich are 
respectively public, non-profit and private and ver.di says that none of the three 
employers has been willing to discuss a collective agreement to reduce workloads. 
In the meantime, health workers across Germany will be supporting the union's 
campaign to set limits on workloads and try to reduce the pressure on workers to 
skip their breaks, to be called out on their free days or build up large amounts of 
overtime.
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